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Date: December 20th, 2018 

 
 
Subject: Invitation to 4th FORTE Summer School 
 
Dear President of the Hungarian Orthopaedic Association (HOA), 
Dear Board Members of the HOA,  

 
FORTE, as the European Federation of Orthopaedic Trainees, represents 
the interests of European Orthopaedic Residents & Young 
Orthopaedic Surgeons, organizes scientific events and give fellowship 
opportunities to its members. The last years, a European Orthopaedic 
Summer School specially designed for orthopaedic trainees with high 
motivation to improve their knowledge has been established by FORTE. 
The basic and the advanced review course that are organized in the 
Summer School are helpful for trainees of any stage, either as an annual 
review/update or as a preparation course for their Orthopaedic Board 
exams. Networking, workshops and exchange of ideas between 
different European countries are also enhanced by the comprehensive 
social and scientific program that are enclosed. 
 
The previous editions of the Summer School demonstrated a remarkable 
success due to the gathering of many renowned experts and more than 
100 residents from different European Countries, in a highly scientific 
and friendly environment. However, this unique scientific event could not 
be possible without the support of EFORT, of all major European 
Orthopaedic Subspecialty Societies (EORS, Eurospine, SECEC, 
FESSH, EHS, ESSKA, EFAS, EMSOS, EPOS) and most importantly the 
support of National Orthopaedic Societies.  
 
We are proud to announce you the fourth edition of FORTE Summer 
School that is going to be held in Milan (Italy), from July 8th - 12th, 2019.  
 
As in the previous years, three levels of sponsorship are available: 

- 1000€ - one inscription, including accommodation 
- 2500€ - three inscriptions, including accommodation 
- 4500€ - six inscriptions, including accommodation  

 
We kindly invite your National Society to participate to the fourth edition 
of FORTE Summer School. We welcome you to support your 
Orthopaedic Residents, as well as the international scientific cooperation, 
through this high-level educational project. For more information please 
visit our website http://www.forteortho.org or contact us at 
info@forteortho.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tommaso Bonanzinga, MD 

FORTE President 
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